
Ely Neighbourhood Panel Meeting

Wednesday 18th July 2012, 7pm-9pm

The Council Chamber, East Cambridgeshire District Council.

AGENDA

19:00-
19:02

1 Welcome Cllr Philip Eden, Panel Vice
Chairman

19:02-
19:05

2 Introductions and Apologies
(Inc. introduction of officers present from agencies)

Cllr Philip Eden, Panel Vice
Chairman

19:05-
19:10

3
Election of Chairman and Vice-Chairman John Hill, ECDC Lead Officer

19:10-
19:15

4 Chairman’s Announcements and Consultation items
Cllr Philip Eden, Panel Vice

Chairman & John Hill, ECDC Lead
Officer

19:15-
19:30

5 Update on East Cambs District Council, Sanctuary
Housing, Cambs County Council, and City of Ely
Council actions since last meeting

Agency Panel Representatives

19:30-
19:50- 6 Neighbourhood Policing Update and actions since

the last meeting

Paul Ormerod, Cambs
Constabulary

19:50-
20:10

7
Audience Issues

Audience asked to raise any other issues not already
raised during the updates session

Cllr Philip Eden, Panel Vice
Chairman

Presentation Items:-

20:10-
20:30

8 Your Choice: Police and Crime Commissioners Nic Williams, Cambs Police
Authority

20:30 –
20:40

9 Maltings Cottage Update
Will Burton, City of Ely Council

20:40-
20:45

10 Panel Prioritisation Cllr Philip Eden, Panel Vice
Chairman

20:45 –
20:55 11 Forward Agenda Cllr Philip Eden, Panel Vice

Chairman



Current Consultations:-

Draft East Cambridgeshire Local Plan

Consultation on a Draft East Cambridgeshire Local Plan is scheduled to take place for a 6 week
period in late September/October 2012. The Draft Local Plan will provide a blueprint for the
growth of the district up the year 2031. It will include Visions for every village and town, which
have been drawn up in partnership with the District Council and Parish Councils. It will identify
new sites for development, and set out policies to guide planning applications. The consultation
will provide an opportunity for feedback on the suggested visions, sites and policies, prior to
submission of the Local Plan to an independent Inspector later this year. For further details please
contact the District Council's Forward Planning team on 01353 665555 or email
ldf@eastcambs.gov.uk. Information is also available on the District Council's website at
www.eastcambs.gov.uk/local-development-framework/east-cambridgeshire-local-plan

The East Cambridgeshire Community
Safety Partnership is made up of the
Police, East Cambridgeshire District
Council, Cambridgeshire County Council,
Probation Service, National Health Service
and Cambridgeshire Fire and Rescue.
Sanctuary Housing and the Voluntary
Sector also support the Partnership.

The Partnership works together to tackle
crime and anti-social behaviour in a joined
up fashion and achieve 'added value' in
protecting communities in East
Cambridgeshire.

The Partnership is would like to seek
resident's views about crime and disorder
issues of concern in their neighbourhoods.
The Partnership is now seeking your views
on issues where you live.

Please use the following link to complete
the simple survey:
<http://www.snapsurveys.com/swh/surveyl
ogin.asp?k=133942519224>

All results will be used to inform the
Partnerships yearly Strategic Assessment
of Crime and Disorder. This assessment
helps to select priorities and plan actions
that will have the maximum impact for our
communities.

You can help to bring fast, reliable broadband
access to Cambridgeshire & Peterborough by
registering your demand for better broadband.

Connecting Cambridgeshire, a partnership
between the County and District Councils, is the
project to provide access to superfast
broadband to at least 90% of homes and
businesses across the county and better
broadband connections for all other premises by
2015.

To attract investment, we need residents,
businesses, parishes, and community groups to
show suppliers where there is most demand for
broadband. A countywide broadband campaign
to Get Cambridgeshire connected has been
launched with the aim to encourage residents
and businesses to register their support for better
broadband.

You can help to bring better connectivity to your
area by clicking on the below link to register
your demand.
www.connectingcambridgeshire.co.uk

It only takes a minute to register, does not
commit you taking any new service and will make
a big difference.



Draft Revised Single Equality Scheme 2012-2015

We want to know your views about the Council’s revised single Equality Scheme and Action Plan.

The Scheme sets out our commitment to taking equalities into account in everything we do,
whether that’s providing services to our local population, employing people, developing policies or
communicating and involving the Community in our work. We have included a lot of information to
tell you:

- Who we are and what we are committed to
- What we already do to promote equality
- What our new equality objectives are and how we plan to achieve them

We hope that you will take this opportunity to become involved in the continued development of
the Scheme and welcome your feedback on any aspect.

1. Full details of the scheme and questionnaire can be found on line
http://www.eastcambs.gov.uk/consultations/draft-revised-single-equality-scheme-2012-2015

2. or by contacting equality@eastcambs.gov.uk
3. or in writing to

Principal HR Officer
East Cambs District Council
The Grange, Nutholt Lane

Proposed changes to Waste Collection Services

We would like to know your views on the council’s recent application to the Department of
Communities and Local Government for funding to improve the current waste service.

Feedback

We hope that you will take this opportunity to get involved in this consultation and welcome your
feedback.

We would be grateful if you would respond by 31st July 2012 in the following ways:

1. Complete the survey online www.eastcambs.gov.uk/east-cambs-district-council/waste-
collection-proposal

2. Complete the enclosed survey form and send to:

Waste Services,
East Cambs District Council
The Grange
Nutholt Lane
Ely
CB6 4EE


